
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year 
 

 

              
 

              
 
 
The children have had a wonderful week having fun with their friends. We have been playing 
games, singing, dancing and eating lots of lovely party treats. 
 
We have been saying goodbye and wishing our older children all the best, as they will be 
starting their new exciting journey in Pre-Reception in the new term.   
 
All the Gatehouse Nursery staff wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year!  
 
 
Mrs Santosh Roth, Mrs Sue Drake, Mrs Alva Watson, Mrs Laura Traynor, Mrs Lara Campbell  
and Mrs Naomi Jackson 

 
 
 
    


